Centennial Fall, Winter, and Spring Athletics - November 8th, 2020

The Centennial Athletic Department and our coaching staffs have been fielding many questions
recently regarding fall, winter, and spring athletics. The fall season will continue as scheduled.
The cross country, football, and volleyball teams are currently competing in regular season and
postseason competitions. The start of the winter athletic season has been postponed due to the
increase in COVID numbers in Maricopa county. The AIA winter athletic season includes
basketball, soccer, and wrestling.
Please see the link below for the press release from the Peoria Unified School District concerning
the start of winter athletics.
PUSD Winter Athletics Update

All PUSD high schools will have the opportunity to continue with their offseason programs. The
offseason programs include the winter and spring athletic teams. Modifications to how we move
forward are included below:

Phase 3 (modified)

e All athletes will be screened daily utilizing the symptom log developed by PUSD.

e No group activity more than 20 at a time. Multiple groups are permitted.

e (Cohorts will be established within the groups.

e Team drills are permissible. Practice plans will be modified to minimalize contact
between athletes.

e Weight room utilization by offseason teams will be a site decision.

e The use of locker rooms is a site choice for teams currently participating in offseason
activities.

e Regular breaks will occur to wash hands and clean equipment.

e  Water bottles will be required for all athletes. Water will not be provided.

e Inseason and offseason athletic teams will not be sharing facilities simultaneously.

We remind all student-athletes and families to submit all required paperwork through Register
My Athlete for athletic clearance. Head coaches will communicate with their respective teams for
specific details as we approach the beginning of the season. Please click on the following link for
more information on athletic clearance.
Centennial Athletics - Athletic Clearance Process

Please contact the Centennial Athletic Department if you have any questions or concerns.
623-412-4416.

Pete Jelovic

Assistant Principal /Athletic Director


https://sway.office.com/jEfmLFvVFTlSEEkV?ref=email
https://www.peoriaunified.org/domain/3652

